
I  am testifying in support of HB 2357.  As an Oregon taxpayer, I object to the Oregon Forest Resource Institute’s use of public funds 
to engage in deceptive outreach practices that are, in effect, public relations advertisements on behalf of the Big Timber industry.  I 
support redirecting public funds away from OFRI and toward sound forestry practices and climate-science research on behalf of all 
Oregonians.


